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Thursday 10th October  
 
Year 1 Black History Month event (parents and children) 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
As part of our celebration of Black History Month we would like to invite you to 
join your children for an afternoon to learn about and celebrate the life of Mary 
Seacole.  This event will take place on Thursday 17th October at 2pm. You will 
have the opportunity to learn about her life and achievements through a short 
presentation led by your child’s class teacher and then create an information 
poster with your child.  
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Year 1 staff 
 

mailto:perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
http://www.perryhall.co.uk/


 

                         

 

 
Email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
Web: www.perryhall.co.uk 
 
 
Executive Headteacher 

Miss R Kohli 
  

Chief Executive Officer 

Mrs A Cheema (OBE)  

 
Perry Hall Primary School 

Colman Avenue 
Wednesfield 
Wolverhampton 
WV11 3RT 
 
Tel: 01902 558538 
Fax: 01902 558543 

 
 
 
  
 
 

 

mailto:perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
http://www.perryhall.co.uk/

